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Site Report – IGI – February 2021 
To: Superintendent Ty Mase 
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Hannah Middleton, Head Teacher

Personnel 
We hired a basketball coach! Chris Bybee has joined the LPSD team as a coach and his wife, Amanda Bybee, 
is also helping out as the assistant coach. 
Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress
Students are progressing well through their levels. Ms. Hannah’s 6th grade social studies class completed all 
of their level 6 standards for the year and have now moved on to level 7. We also had a couple of middle 
and high school students pass their end of levels for writing. Mr. Harris has taken over the science 
instruction for 6th – 11th grade and the students are learning so much from him. Ms. Gabbie’s students have 
been busy learning about Alaskan animals, and she also started teaching them slacklining. It’s been a busy 
month! 
Technology Progress
Technology is good. We are waiting for our broken lunch tablet to make it back to the village after it’s 
repair.  The students are loving their new computers! 
Facility Update
We had to make a temporary third classroom to house the growing number of students enrolled in Igiugig 
School. Everyone is very excited about the prospect of moving the library and opening up new classroom 
space next year. One of our lunch tables broke shortly before break and we are currently borrowing one 
from the village council. 
LSAC Activity
LSAC is planning to meet in March.   
Volunteer Report
AlexAnna Salmon and Alicia Tinney volunteered to work a few hours with the Night Gym program this 
month. Fewnia Zharoff continued to volunteer daily from 8am-12pm in our classrooms as an aide. We are 
very thankful for our wonderful volunteers! 
Professional Development
Staff has been attending LPSD PD events and also meeting with Mr. Dube about upcoming individual PD 
opportunities. 
Pupil Attendance
We have had nearly perfect attendance all year! 
Student and Staff Safety
All of the Igiugig School staff is now fully vaccinated against COVID-19! Yay! 
Subsistence Calendar
N/A 
Other
Our school was awarded a grant and will be doing dog sled building, string stories, and some next year 


